
 

 

Richmond Chamber Choir 
 

Tenor Choral Scholarships  
2025 - 2026 

 
 

Richmond Chamber Choir would like to appoint two tenor choral scholars for the 2025–6 season. The choir is an 
auditioned chamber choir that performs music across the choral repertoire. Programmes for the upcoming season will 
cover a wide range of composers from Fauré to Duke Ellington.  
 
The scholarships are designed for committed singers who wish to develop their ensemble singing within a secular 
context, to improve their sight-reading and broaden their knowledge of the choral repertoire. Opportunities will be 
given through solos, musical leadership and other areas of interest (like composition). The scholarships are open to 
anyone aged 18-30 in full or part-time education. An annual bursary of £1200 will be paid across three terms.  
 
Scholars are expected to attend weekly rehearsals at St John the Divine, Richmond on Thursdays, 19:30-21:30, and the 
3-4 concerts the choir perform each year. These will be on 20th December 2025, 14th March and 4th July 2026.  
 
To apply or to find out more, please send your CV and 250 words highlighting your suitability for the role to:  
RichmondChamberChoir@gmail.com by Tuesday 5th August 2025. Auditions will be arranged and will consist of two 
contrasting solo songs, a short choral piece (given in advance), sight-reading, range and aural tests and a short informal 
discussion.  
 
Musical Director: Alexander Turner 
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£1200 bursary • Weekly rehearsals • 3 concerts per year 
Varied music from Fauré to Duke Ellington  

Friendly choir based in West London • Close to transport links 
Open to 18-30 year olds in education 

 
More details available from: RichmondChamberChoir@gmail.com• Deadline: Tuesday 5th August 2025 


